

Cemetery Committee MINUTES

Meeting held on Monday 6th December 2021 At 7.40pm at Heath Village Barn

- 1. Present: Cllrs Thyer, Smith, O'Brien, Bevan, Clerk and Webmaster in attendance.
- 2. Absent: Cllrs Fitzpatrick and Piciorus
- 3. Declaration of Interests: None
- 4. Review of Income and expenditure: Income £5,565 Expenditure £2,368
- 5. Budget for 2022/23: Items to consider, works to trees, a contingency for memorial repairs.
- 6. Future projects
- 7. Matters of interest:
 - Clerk has received a complaint about green waste being dumped on the boundary to the field behind. Clerk to speak to payback and grave diggers.
 - There is a meeting with the Church Wardens on Monday 20th at 10am at the Dukes, Clerk, Cllr Fitzpatrick, and Cllr Smith to attend.

Meeting closed at 7.50pm

For a copy of this document in large print, please visit our Website and click on the globally accepted icon at the bottom of every page. Alternatively, please contact the Parish Clerk on 07778 356 097 or by email - parish-clerk@heathandreach.org.uk